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Mail in ballot voting is the most secure voting system. It allows all people eligible to 

vote without having to drive long distances, easier for those who work, no waiting in 

long lines. It’s much easier for the poor and disabled. Signatures are verified before 

the votes are tallied. Here in Oregon we’ve had the safest elections and have had 

very low cases of fraud. It is safe, reliable and easy for ALL.  


